
RSVP: ninoah@albinism.org 

Please join the Northern Illinois NOAH group on its second annual
NI NOAH Walks for NOAH! We look forward to celebrating

International Albinism Awareness Day and raising awareness for
albinism in the community. We hope to see you there!

Pioneer Park
 

517 Mitchell Ave.
Elmhurst, IL

10:00-11:30am
Sunday, June 12th

Walks for NOAH

Please park in the lot or
along the street. We will

walk a loop and meet back
at the park for coffee and

donuts provided by NI
NOAH.

If you’re unable
to join us but
still want to

support, scan
the code to

donate


